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  HAVE A BLESSED CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR! 
Trivia Night 

Saturday, Jan 26, 6:30pm 
Plan to make a team of 8 people or let 
the office know you want to be added 
to a team.  The $10 donation to play 
goes towards the 8th grade class trip 
to St. Louis in April.  Food and snacks 
will be available for purchase.  Call the 

office to reserve a team table. 
 

 
Elementary Collecting 

Box Tops  
We are continuing to collect Box 

Tops! Box tops collected help raise 
money towards education. ​The class 
with the most Box Tops also wins a 

free pizza party! ​ (see example below)  
Deadline is the week off the last day 

of the quarter. 

 
 

SCHOOL CLOSING 
UPDATES! 

We encourage parents and students 
to register online at 

www.wzzm13.com to ​ receive a text 
message ​ with your school’s closing or 

delay information. Just click on the 
closings link at 

www.wzzm13.com ​/text-alerts 
In an event of a school closing, tune 

into local TV channels 8 and 13 to see 
if GRAA is listed. 

 
A ONEcall will also be made to your 
current number on file in Renweb. 

 
 
 
 

 
HS Seniors studying hard and getting ready for this week's 

final exams.  
 

 SABBATH BEGINS                             SABBATH ENDS 
         Friday: 5:11 pm ​                               ​Saturday: 5:11 pm 
   

THIS WEEK’S 
BIBLE VERSE 

“And now, Lord, what do I wait for? my hope is in you.”     
Psalm 39:7 

 

 
Say, Cing and Allison giving Mrs. Grove much love. 

Mothers In Prayer 
Why not become part of a prayer 
ministry this year? Sign up time is 

right now. "MOTHERS IN 
PRAYER" (MIP), is a unique prayer 

ministry. Mothers put their 
names and the names of their 
children on the 'MIP' list. Then 
once a week privately for a year 
you pray for the list. Those that 

can fast please do so. Join early to 
get the full benefit of a year of 

prayer for you and your children. 
Contact Karen Griggs 

(1-616-677-2374​) 
luvelephants@gmail.com ​ ​ List of 

names will be sent in January. 

 
 

Mwata School for the 
Deaf  

in Kenya has clean, safe, drinking 
water thanks to the generous 
donations of many individuals. 
The students and teachers no 

longer have to walk, over a 
kilometer to get water from a 

creek, multiple times a day.  Go 
to 

https://maranatha.org/videos 
to watch a short clip made prior 
to GRAA visiting Mwata.  At the 

end of the clip, there is an update 
of the installation of the well 

along with images of the children 
getting water from it. 

 
 
 

SCRIP Orders 
Next Due Date: December 17. 
For more information, please 

email: scrip@graa.com. To sign 
up, go to 

“Educating for Life and Eternity”   

http://www.graa.com/
https://maranatha.org/videos/bcid5970164115001/#.XALym0LeFTI.email


http://www.graa.com/
http://www.shopwithscrip.com/

